
Due to the size of St. Landry Parish, École Saint-Landry cannot provide door-to-door 
bus pickup for our students. Instead, we use designated satellite bus stops around St. 
Landry Parish, and our commitment is that all satellite stops will be within 5 miles of a 
student's home.  

​ 

Additionally, there will be no bus stops for any student who lives within 1 mile from the 
school.  

​ 

This FREE transportation is available for all students who choose to attend École 
Saint-Landry. Parents must submit transportation requests at the school when enrolling 
students.  

​​ 

Prior to the first day of school, parents are encouraged to check with the school to 
ensure their students are appropriately tagged as bus riders.  

 


